

Rt Hon Jeremy Wright QC MP
Secretary of State for Digital, Culture,
Media and Sport
4th Floor
100 Parliament Street
London
SW1A 2BQ

Sharon White Chief Executive

Direct Telephone +44 (0)20 7981 3520 Direct Facsimile +44 (0)20 7981 3504

sharon.white@ofcom.org.uk

23 July 2019

Dear Jeremy,

Thank you for your letter of 22 July 2019 responding to Ofcom's recent publications on the Future of Public Service Broadcasting.

I am pleased that the Government will be giving careful consideration to our recommendations on securing prominence for PSBs in a changing media landscape, including the need to bring forward legislative changes.

I agree that ensuring the ongoing resilience of PSB requires a bold and innovative approach. I very much look forward to Ofcom working closely with Government, Parliament, stakeholders and the wider public to surface the best solutions through our Small Screen: Big debate forum.

I'd also like to thank you and your officials for engaging so productively with Ofcom on this agenda to date and look forward to our teams continuing to do so in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Sharon White